
EAA 602 ADIRONDACK CHAPTER 

EVENTS 

June 30th —EAA Meeting  

7:00 pm @ Fulton Co Airport 

•     Please join us while social   
distancing.   

•  Bring your own chairs  

 

 

President’s Hangar 

Patrick Morris EAA 839538 
 

What's been going on:  

With a review of the rules and a consultation with EAA national, the board has   

decided to have a meeting on June 30th. This will be a social distant meeting    

outdoors and we will not be supplying food. Please bring your own chair and      

remain socially distant from others while at the meeting. I will not be able to attend 

and Darryl White will be facilitating the meeting. I do miss all of my flying friends 

here and it has been way too long since we have gotten together.  I have not 

heard of much news from the membership but I sure would like to hear from you.     

I did get a call from someone who would like to attend a meeting. He just          

purchased a Challenger on floats and had started lessons in Burlington, MA but 

that has been slow going. Maybe you will see him at the meeting. I have been able 

to get out a few times for some short flights of an hour or so just to get some air  
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time.  The lack of traffic is eerie. I did my annual but I don’t really have any 

down time projects I could work on. It looks like this year would have worked 

out for me to finally hit Airventure but that will have to wait another year. Just 

like a lot of you I suppose, I have gotten in a fair share of Youtube flying and a 

little bit of social distant hangar flying.  

 

 

 

 

 

I don’t really have anything to report about upcoming events. Social Flight,  

Upstate list and the EAA Calendar are event ghost towns. There are some  

restaurants open at airports around so maybe we can put together a fly out 

somewhere. I think soon it may be acceptable to fly with others especially 

while wearing a mask. I know some of the flight schools will be starting back 

up that way. Maybe we can have an outdoor aviation movie at the airport soon 

with camping. Bring some ideas that will work in the current environment to the 

meeting. If you hear of anything at all please share in the on line group so that 

we can all partake. I will be working on the web site over the next week to help 

fill our newer site with some more content. It is our site so please let me know 

if there is anything you would like to see there. I hope you are all doing well 

and look forward to seeing you all soon.  

“Flying, like life, is full of precluded possibilities. Can't do... 

won't do... shouldn't do…                                Unknown 

 

UPCOMING: 
 



 

 

Hello again everyone! Well despite all the other distractions and impacts from 

Covid 19 I was finally successful getting the Hawk out of hibernation and after a 

lengthy post winter pre-flight I got in a short flight with several full stop landings 

at the pines. It was long overdue and until I was up I the air again I didn’t know 

how much I had missed it. I flew the pattern, landed and did some checks and 

then took off and circled higher over the pines enjoying the view, the rhythm of 

the engine and the activity that was starting to happen on the shores of Great 

Sacandaga. As you all know my Hawk is a very simple and basic flying machine, 

however it provides me the flight experience that I have craved all my life. After I 

did my final landing I was satisfied and had a grin on as I did my post flight 

checks and wheeled the Hawk back into the hangar. 

 

It reminds me of that quote attributed to Leonardo Davinci: 

“For once you have tasted flight you will walk the earth with your eyes turned  

Skywards, for there you have been and there you will long to return.”  

 

I’m looking skyward and It’s great to be back in the pilot seat again! See you all 

soon! 

Darryl 

 
Vice-President ~  

Darryl White 
 
 



Chapter Officers 

Patrick Morris—President 

Darryl White—Vice President 

Marty Foley—Treasurer 

Ed Zwolinski, Secretary 

 

Board  Members 

John Pashley         Doug Sterling 

Steve Dudka   Tim Downey 

Andrew  Westcott 

 

Flight Advisor ~ Doug Sterling 

Newsletter Editor ~ Shelli Saupe 

Technical Counselors                          

~ Art Goodemote 

~ Larry Saupe 

~ Doug Sterling 

 

Young Eagles Coordinator                  

~ Judy Sterling 

Web Page ~ Patrick Morris 

Flying Start 2019 

Visit the website for updated 

events, pictures and more.   

www.eaa602.org 

EAA Chapter 602 Non­Profit Declaration and Legal Disclaimer.  EAA Chapter 602 exists as a non­profit organization whose sole purpose is to 
promote the interests of its members. EAA 602 Chapter Officers, Directors & Leaders serve without compensation & have sworn to carry out 
the will of the membership by means of Democratic processes and rules of order set forth in the chapter’s by­laws. No claim is made and no 
liability is assumed, expressed or implied as to the accuracy or safety of material presented in this publication. Viewpoints of those who   
contribute to this newsletter are not necessarily those of EAA Chapter 602, the EAA, or their board or members. You must be of good       
character, adhere to the chapter’s by­laws, and respect the chapter’s Mission & Value Statement to become a member of the chapter. Dues 
are $20.00 per year payable to Chapter Treasurer. Chapter dues are payable in June. Member correspondence & newsletter contributions are 
encouraged which can be submitted by e­mail to the newsletter editor.  

• Please submit your article to 

Shellisaupe@aol.com by the 

10th of the month for the 

newsletter.  

• Newsletters are typically     

released the Sunday prior to 

the meeting date on the   

chapter website @ 

www.eaa602.org  


